
 

 11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994 
Melbourne VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
International: (613) 8661 7777 

Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 
Email: orgs@fwc.gov.au 

 

15 January 2015 

Mr Jeff Colver 
Master Builders Association of the Northern Territory trading as 
Master Builders Northern Territory 
 
Email: gmo@mbant.com.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Colver, 
 
Annual Return of Information for 2015 [AR2015/83] 
 
 
I acknowledge receipt on 13 January 2015 of Mr Guit’s Declaration providing information in 
accordance with subsection 233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009. 
 
The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2015 Annual Return of Information 
of Master Builders Association of the Northern Territory trading as Master Builders Northern 
Territory. 
 
The document can be viewed on the Fair Work Commission website through the List of 
Registered Organisations - http://www.e-airc.gov.au/251v/annual  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Margaret Williams 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
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